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              Thursday 04th May 2023 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Re: Maths Workshop 

 

I am excited to inform you about an upcoming ‘Maths Workshop’ that will take 

place on Tuesday May 9th. Miss Doan, our reception teacher, will be hosting the 

workshop specifically for our reception class. 

 

The workshop is designed to provide parents with guidance on how to teach math 

at home while remaining consistent with what is being taught in school. During the 

workshop, she will cover a range of topics, including basic numeracy skills, counting, 

shapes, and more.  

 

The workshop will also provide useful tips on how to use the tens frame and part-

whole model to teach basic addition and subtraction. Additionally, Miss Doan will 

address common misconceptions and provide strategies for parents to help 

reinforce these skills outside of the classroom. 

 

We would love to invite all parents to join us for this exciting event. It will be a great 

opportunity for you to learn more about how we teach math in reception class and 

how you can support your child's learning at home. We promise it will be a fun and 

interactive session that will leave you feeling inspired and equipped to help your 

child. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and we can't wait to see you on Tuesday 

May 9th from 9:00 to 9:30 am. Please can we meet outside our reception 

classrooms. 

 

 

Best regards, 

Reception team 
 


